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Dear Senator,

I’m urging you to support SB1530. If we don’t tackle climate change soon, we will be leaving our children and
grandchildren a very different world. A worse world. If you’re thinking about walking out, don’t. Stay and do the
job you were elected for. Your constituents, who recognize that there is no plan b when it comes to our earth, will be
watching.

Lesley Carrell
Redmond, OR 97756
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